
                

2023 National Cleanup Workshop 
Early Career Professional Session 

 

Marriott Crystal Gateway 
1700 Richmond Hwy, Arlington, VA 

 

New for this year’s National Cleanup Workshop is an increased focus on early-
career professionals.  The event will feature sessions on Monday, September 11, 

aimed at helping early career professionals learn more about the U.S. 
Department of Energy’s (DOE) Office of Environmental Management (EM) and 

how to grow and succeed in the DOE cleanup program. 
 

Hosted by the Energy Communities Alliance in cooperation with the U.S. 
Department of Energy and the Energy Facility Contractors Group 

 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2023 
12:00pm – 12:30pm Box Lunch 

12:30pm – 12:45pm 
Introduction 

Kristen Ellis, Acting Associate Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary for Regulatory and 
Policy Affairs, DOE-EM 

12:45pm – 1:00pm The Future of the EM Workforce 
William “Ike” White, Senior Advisor, DOE-EM 

1:00pm – 1:45pm Leadership Development Principles Discussion 
Ken Rueter, President, United Cleanup Oak Ridge, LLC (UCOR) 

1:45pm – 2:00pm Networking Break 

2:00pm – 3:30pm 

Career Case Studies 
This will be a roundtable with federal and industry representatives at various career stages 
to discuss personal experiences and workforce issues. 

Moderator: Lindsay Wallace, Los Alamos Program Manager, Longenecker & Associates, 
Inc. (L&A) 

 
Tifany N. Albin, Executive Officer, Hanford Chief of Staff Office, DOE 
JJ Chavez, Council Member, City of Carlsbad, N.M. 
Betsy Forinash, Deputy Assistant Secretary for Waste and Materials Management, DOE-

EM 
Greg Meyer, Senior Vice President, Fluor Government Group 
Jennie Stults, Deputy Project Manager, Hanford Central Plateau Cleanup Company 

(CPCCo) 
Anna Summers, Chemical Operator, UCOR 
Jennifer Vollbrecht, President and CEO, J. Vollbrecht Consulting 

3:30pm – 4:30pm EM-101 Briefing 
Christine Gelles, Chief Operating Officer, L&A 

5:00pm NCW Opening Reception 
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Early-Career Registration:  We are offering a significantly reduced registration for early-career 
professionals to attend this year’s workshop.  This rate is offered to those who have not 
previously attended the National Cleanup Workshop and have been involved in the EM 
program for less than five years.  Additional information on this year’s NCW, including how to 
register and registration rates, can be found at:  www.cleanupworkshop.com 

http://www.cleanupworkshop.com/

